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Representative Bies:

Concerning proposed s. 19.35 (7) (c), generally, in drafting records access provisions,
we refer to access to “information in a record” rather than access to “a record” because
many requests do not identify particular records but instead simply request
information and because many records contain accessible as well as nonaccessible
information.
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